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SNU On-line Newsletter

The SNU newsletter is available in a PDF format on the SNU website. An 'opt-in' mailing list is used to  
announce the availability of most currently published newsletter as well as when there are time sensitive  
changes or updates related to rallies or other information pertinent to SNU members. The 'opt-in' mailing list  
ensures we are sending emails only to those who have subscribed (chosen) this option and not to those who do  
not wish to receive such emails This system also enables subscribers to change their email address or  
unsubscribe at any time they choose. 

A second method is to use the RSS feed for the Zephyrs blog,  http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/snuze/  
where newletter posting announcements are made along with other RV and SNU related items. The third is to  
just keep an eye on the newsletter page of the SNU website to look for new issues online. 

W h y  Su b sc r i b e  t o  t h e  SN U an n o u n c e m e n t  l i s t ?

� You receive prompt notification when new editions of the newsletter are posted

� The on-line version of the SNU newsletter is in color

� You have direct access to the links mentioned in the newsletter for additional information and  
photos.

� You can print it or not as suits you and print any additional copies you may want.

� You can get the newsletter even when you are traveling, anywhere you have internet access.

� Subscribing to the on-line newsletter helps keep costs to a minimum. This in turn, helps the SNU  
keep Unit membership dues, rally and luncheon costs and other expenses as low as possible.

� You will be notified if there is important information that can't wait for the next newsletter.

 To subscribe, go to this link: http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/news/index.html

The SNU newsletter is primarily a communications tool for SNU members. The newsletter also acts as a  
promotional tool. As such, we encourage potential members, friends, and others interested in the Airstream  
lifestyle and the Sierra Nevada Unit in particular, to subscribe to the newsletter announcement list.

Thank You
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